
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Advisory # 2020-A-003 

Subject: Terminal 1 door replacement FF3003B 

From: Customer & Terminal Services 

Contact: Richard Attenborough, Richard.attenborough@gtaa.com, 416-776-5699 

Date: 2020-01-14 

Please be advised that effective Monday January 20th construction to replace sterility 

door FF3003B will commence with a target completion date of April 30, 2020. Door 

FF3003B is the sliding sterility door that provides access from the departures flow to the 

arrivals flow in Hammerhead F for employees and surreys (please see attached maps). As 

a result of the construction FF3003B will be not accessible.  

Access to the International to International (ITI) processing area in HHF will not be 

affected. Surreys will not have access to this door during the construction and therefore 

will be required to turnaround and backtrack down the assigned side of Pier F to complete 

its circuit. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Richard Attenborough at 416 

776-5699 or Amaury Godin at (416) 776-9649. 
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